On Sunday, 12/29/2019 at 9:08 pm, a WWD was reported
traveling EB in the WB lanes of I1A-141 east of Perry. The
nearest cameras are 17 miles away. Dallas County
Sheriff's deputies were unable to find the WWD and no
crash was reported.

The wrong way driver likely entered IA-141 from one of
the ten at-grade crossings in Perry and self-corrected
shortly outside town, likely at US-169.




